
Boardwalk Motorcars
LLC

trucksinlouisiana.com 
225-326-2639 
13359 Miller Rd 
Walker, LA 70785

2008 Dodge Ram 2500 SLT
View this car on our website at trucksinlouisiana.com/6603941/ebrochure

 

Our Price $20,250
Retail Value $22,725

Specifications:

Year:  2008  

VIN:  3D7KS28A68G211213  

Make:  Dodge  

Model/Trim:  Ram 2500 SLT  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Body:  Pickup Truck  

Exterior:  Blue  

Engine:  6.7L I6 CUMMINS TURBO DIESEL
ENGINE

 

Interior:  Gray  

Mileage:  160,745  

Drivetrain:  4 Wheel Drive

 

A SOUGHT
AFTER FACTORY COLOR 

" ELECTRIC BLUE
PEARLCOAT "

DPF DELETED

LONESTAR  PACKAGE

WE HAVE MORE INTO THE
TRUCK THAN WE ARE

ASKING SO THE PRICE IS
FIRM 

 

You are looking at a
2008 Dodge Ram 2500 Crew
Cab SLT Lonestar  4x4. It is
powered with a 6.7L Cummins
Diesel I-6 and automatic
transmission. It is equipped
with power trailer mirrors,

https://trucksinlouisiana.com/
tel:225-326-2639
https://trucksinlouisiana.com/vehicle/6603941/2008-dodge-ram-2500-slt-walker-la-70785/6603941/ebrochure
https://www.carfax.com/VehicleHistory/p/Report.cfx?partner=AVR_0&vin=3D7KS28A68G211213


 

with power trailer mirrors,
power windows, power drivers
seat,power locks, tilt, cruise,
am/fm/ cd player, 5th wheel
rails, spray in bed liner,and
receiver hitch. Also included
are the owner's manuals and
one keyless remote

The interior of this truck is in
great shape overall. The seats
are in great shape. The carpet
is in great shape. Everything
appears to function properly.It
was not smoked in.

The exterior of this truck
overall is in good shape.
There maybe a normal flaw
but nothing signifcant.If you
are a serious buyer please call
us and we will give you a
thorough walk around to make
sure it meets your criteria. The
windshield is in good shape.

Mechanically this Ram
2500 starts right up and runs
smooth. The transmission
shifts smooth. The a/c blows
ice cold. The front end is tight.
The four wheel drive functions
properly. 

FINANCING:  We do not do
financing/ in house
financing.  However, if you
have good credit ( 650 score
or higher ) we can suggest a
lender within the state of
Louisiana. If you are outside of
Louisiana and have good



 

Louisiana and have good
credit we can also help with
locate a lender.

NADA VALUES

ROUGH TRADE IN     $16225

AVERAGE TRADE IN $17625

CLEAN TRADE IN      $18775

RETAIL                      
 $22725

FINANCING:  We do not do
financing/ in house
financing.  However, if you
have good credit ( 650 score
or higher ) we can suggest a
lender within the state of
Louisiana. If you are outside of
Louisiana and have good
credit we can also help with
locate a lender.
225-445-5381

Call any of our sales people to
look at this truck!!! 225-445-
5381

This truck is located @ 13359
Miller Rd. Walker,  LA 70785.

Exit I-12 at the Walker Rd.,
Exit #15

If you have any questions
about this truck or would like
to recieve a CarFax, please
call one of our Sales
Representatives @ 

225-326-2639

Visit WWW.TRUCKSINLOUISIANA.COM



 

Visit WWW.TRUCKSINLOUISIANA.COM

It is the customer's
responsibility to inspect the
truck before agreement to
purchase. Upon agreement to
purchase, there is a $500
deposit due. The deposit is
non refundable unless a major
issue was not disclosed by the
seller. The remaining balance
is due via cash, cashiers
check, or bank wire within 5
days. If you need help with
shipping call PJ @ All States
Auto Transport: 1-866-342-
1082, or 1-712-898-5727.
There is also a mandatory
$195 Documentation charge.
 

At our dealership we work
very hard to accurately
describe our vehicles through
text descriptions and elaborate
photos. When you purchase a
pre-owned vehicle it is not a
new vehicle. Any used vehicle
can have normal wear and
blemishes. Before placing a
bid please read the
descriptions thoroughly, view
all pictures and call one of our
sales representatives for a
complete walk a round
description of the vehicle. All
vehicles are sold as is no
warranty
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Installed Options

Interior

- Overhead console w/trip computer - Passenger assist handle  

- Passenger side visor vanity mirror - Pwr accessory delay - Pwr locks 

- Pwr windows w/driver one-touch down - Rear folding bench seat  - Rear sliding window 

- Rear underseat compartment storage - Remote keyless entry - Security alarm 

- Sentry Key theft deterrent system  - Speed control 

- Stain & odor resistant, anti-static seat fabric  - Tilt steering column 

- Tire pressure monitoring system - Mini floor console 

- Instrument cluster-inc: 120 MPH primary speedometer, tachometer  - Front/rear floor mats 

- Floor tunnel insulation - Fixed long mast antenna  - Color-keyed instrument panel bezel 

- Cloth 40/20/40 split bench seat  - Cigar lighter - Child safety rear door locks  

- Carpeted floor covering - Air conditioning 

- AM/FM stereo w/CD player-inc: (4) speakers, aux input jack  - 4-spoke steering wheel 

- 12V pwr outlet

Exterior

- Variable speed intermittent windshield wipers  - Tinted glass - Halogen headlamps 

- Front air dam - Fold-away pwr heated mirrors  - Cargo lamp - Bright rear bumper 

- Bright grille - Bright front bumper - Body color upper front fascia

Safety

- Overhead console w/trip computer - Passenger assist handle  

- Passenger side visor vanity mirror - Pwr accessory delay - Pwr locks 

- Pwr windows w/driver one-touch down - Rear folding bench seat  - Rear sliding window 

- Rear underseat compartment storage - Remote keyless entry - Security alarm 

- Sentry Key theft deterrent system  - Speed control 

- Stain & odor resistant, anti-static seat fabric  - Tilt steering column 

- Tire pressure monitoring system - Mini floor console 

- Instrument cluster-inc: 120 MPH primary speedometer, tachometer  - Front/rear floor mats 

- Floor tunnel insulation - Fixed long mast antenna  - Color-keyed instrument panel bezel 

- Cloth 40/20/40 split bench seat  - Cigar lighter - Child safety rear door locks  

- Carpeted floor covering - Air conditioning 

- AM/FM stereo w/CD player-inc: (4) speakers, aux input jack  - 4-spoke steering wheel 

- 12V pwr outlet

Mechanical

- 10.5" rear axle ring gear diameter  - 136-amp alternator - 17" x 8" forged aluminum wheels

- 3.73 axle ratio - 5.7L SMPI V8 HEMI engine  - 5200# front axle 

- 6-speed manual transmission w/OD - 6.3' pickup box  - 600-amp maintenance-free battery 

- 8800# GVWR - Electronic shift-on-the-fly transfer case - Electronically controlled throttle 

- Four wheel drive - Front stabilizer bar 

- Full size spare tire w/17" steel wheel, winch type carrier  - HD engine cooling 

- HD front/rear shock absorbers  - LT265/70R17E all-season BSW tires 

- Pwr 4-wheel anti-lock disc brakes - Pwr steering - Trailer tow wiring-inc: 4-pin connector

Option Packages

Factory Installed
Packages

Boardwalk Motorcars LLC
trucksinlouisiana.com
225-326-2639
13359 Miller Rd
Walker, LA 70785
© 2023 AutoRevo - All rights reserved. - Powered by AutoRevo

$6,100

-  

6.7L I6 CUMMINS TURBO DIESEL
ENGINE

-inc: 750-amp maintenance-free
battery

$6,100

-  

Option Packages Total
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